
 

Tech Talks 
A new webinar series from  
the Digital Literacy and Distance Education Project 

Join the Digital Literacy and Distance Education project for a new series starting 

in December. Each Tech Talk will feature a new technology tool, which will be 

announced in advance for those who would like to explore the resource and 

bring their experiences and questions. 

The first webinar:  

December 1, 2022 

3:30 p.m. 

Click to Join 

Learn more about Canvas LMS.  

December 1, 2022 

3:30 - 4:30 p.m.  

Canvas will be the tool featured on December 1. During 

the Canvas Tech Talk, we will show you how to 

organize your class material, making it easier for you 

and your students to access coursework 24/7. Features 

such as tracking progress, creating assignments and 

quizzes, and encouraging student engagement within 

the platform will be covered.  

Set up a free Canvas account and try adding content before the webinar so you can 

bring your questions and ideas to share.  

 

Save the Dates:  

Future Tech Talks will be held on February 2, 2023 and April 6, 2023, at 3:30 p.m.  

https://zoom.us/j/5809077508
https://community.canvaslms.com/t5/Instructor-Guide/How-do-I-sign-up-for-a-new-Free-for-Teacher-Canvas-account-as-an/ta-p/894
https://community.canvaslms.com/t5/Instructor-Guide/How-do-I-add-course-content-as-module-items/ta-p/1157

